
P__________________________________________________________ __________________________________

V -
< N

July 4th, 1929.s

Professor G. W. Hendel, 
R . D * . : O e 2 ,
Brandon, Vermont.

Dear Professor Hendel:-
I have your letter of

July 1st and am glad It Is definitely settled 
you are coming to us in September. Tour re­
sponsibility will be that of Chairman of the 
Department of Philosophy. Your association with 
the Dean will be a mixed one, but I am sure there 
will be no conflict.

I am sorry that I spoke
You are

The PotherIngham
of your Chair as the Fotheringham Chair, 
right it is the Macdonald Chair.
Chair is held by the Dean.

I regret that I shall not 
be here next week. I am leaving with my family on 
Saturday morning to visit my sisters who live in 
Western Ontario and 1 do not expect to return to 
Montreal until the morning of the 16th. Colonel 
Bovey will also be away. However Dean Haokay will 
be here and will be glad to see you. T""lth regard 

- t0 a residente*if you will call at my office we 
can put you in touch with some reliable people.

I may say that yesterday I had a long letter from Bowman, in which he again 
refers to you in most kindly terms. I know it will 

£>r9at pleasure to learn that you are coming to McGill, It may interest you to know that the man


